DESIGN REVIEW COMMISSION
MINUTES OF MEETING
January 8,2019

A meeting of the Design Review Commission was held on Tuesday, January 8, 2019, at the Franklin
Municipal Building, Franklin, Massachusetts. Members present were Mark Fitzgerald, Chairman, Chris

Baryluk, Vice Chairman, Claudine Fitzgerald, and Ralph Niemi.
Mark Fitzgerald, Chairman, opened the meeting at 7:00 PM.
Mark Fitzgerald authorized Ralph Niemi to vote:.

1. Speedway 251 East Central Street — Replacement Sign
Heather Dudko from National Sign Corporation, representing Speedway, stated they Would like to replace

the manual reader board with digital. They will take out the old unit and put in a new cabinet within the
existing framework. She stated the red digits are about 18” totaling about 7 sq. ft. Chairman Fitzgerald
stated that all other diesel signs in town are green with red lettering.-He gave her the option to change to
green for the sake of uniformity. He noted that if those are the corporate colors, it is not a problem. Ms.
Dudko stated she would ask about that. Chairman Fitzgerald stated the sign package submitted is not a
problem however, what is a problem is that the station is currently in non-compliance due to the TV
screens in the pumps with the extremely loud voice-overs. Ms. Dudko stated she is under the i 1mpresswn
someone from Speedway has spoken to the Building Inspector, but she does not what the issue is or
where it stands right now. She stated that if this cannot be approved until the issue is resolved, that is fine.

Motion: To Table the package until resolution of display screens on the pumps and the associated audio.
Motioned by M. Fitzgerald. Seconded by C. Fitzgerald. Voted (4-0-0).

Other Business: None.

Motion to adjourn by M. Fitzgerald. Seconded by Baryluk. Voted (4-0-0).

'Adjourned at 7:10 PM.

Respectfully suBmitfed,
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